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Greg Fisher

From: Dan Spapperi <spapperi.d@minutemanintl.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2019 11:20 AM
To: bailey.r@minutemanintl.com; 'John Cali Jr'; 'Dean Theobold'
Cc: 'Greg Fisher'; HARTSELL.T@MINUTEMANINTL.COM; 'Alex Sumner'; 'Minuteman 

Shipping'
Subject: FW: Emailing: IMG_0897.jpg
Attachments: IMG_0897.jpg

Ron, 
 
Yes that will be fine and thank you.  
 
Best Regards,  
 
Dan Spapperi 
Customer Care Manager 
Minuteman International 
14N845 US Hwy 20 
Pingree Grove, Il. 60140 
spapperi.d@minutemanintl.com 
Office: 847-264-5400 
 
 
 
The information contained in this transmission is privileged and/or confidential information intended recipient, you are 
herby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not 
the intended recipient, please contact sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ron Bailey [mailto:bailey.r@minutemanintl.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2019 11:00 AM 
To: 'Dan Spapperi' <spapperi.d@minutemanintl.com> 
Cc: 'Dean Theobold' <theobold.d@minutemanintl.com>; 'John Cali Jr' 
<calijr.j@minutemanintl.com> 
Subject: Emailing: IMG_0897.jpg 
 
  Dan, 
 
The end of 1720 production using Signet chargers is fast approaching. 
Please see attached.  I would like to apply this label to all machines cartons, identifying them as machines with new IEB 
chargers when we start. 
The red or green dot decals are too hard to see, as experienced with Trojan battery change.  Is this ok with you? 
 
thanks  
 
Ron 


